
 

UPDATE! 

I am sure everyone is excited to be back to school on Monday, both children and 

parents alike! 

The Friends Group had a meeting last night and we have started organising our Easter events for the 

children. In normal circumstances we would be holding an Easter Fayre with a chocolate tombola etc but 

obviously this is not possible at present. 

Chocolate Non Uniform Day 

We are looking for chocolate donations! Friday 12th March we are holding a non-uniform day.  Children 

can wear their own clothes if they bring in a donation of a chocolate easter egg (please check expiry dates).   

Easter Raffle – tickets £1 per strip will be on sale via the office and individual class reps. The Friends Group 

is working hard to try and get extra goodies to add to our Easter Hampers so watch out for more 

information on Class Dojo and the Friends of Seaburn Dene Primary Facebook page.  The raffle will be 

drawn online before we break up for Easter.  

Football scratch card game – Win £40 cash! £2 per team.  

Create an Easter Wreath! – rather than decorate an egg this year, we are 

looking at an Easter Wreath competition. Along similar lines to our scarecrow 

competition, children can create their own wreath and bring them into school 

with a £1 donation. The wreaths will be attached to our fence for everyone to 

enjoy. Prizes will be given to the most original and fun entries. We don’t want you to spend a fortune – be 

inventive! Deadline for bringing wreaths into school will be Monday 22nd March. 

Parent Quiz – Join us for a Zoom quiz and the winner gets a cash price! More information to follow! 

Easter Biscuits - we are looking to purchase biscuits from the School Meal Service. More information to 

follow!  

THE FRIENDS GROUP  

 

RED NOSE DAY 

Reminder that school is fund raising for Red Nose Day on Friday 19th March. Bring in a donation and come 

to school dressed as a Superhero or wear something red! A limited supply of collectable Red Noses will be 

on sale for £1.50.  


